

Bishop Aldhelm's **CE Primary School**

Loved by God; United in Learning

Headteacher: Scott Tait Deputy Headteacher: Lizzie Sharpe

29th November 2022

Staffing Update

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am writing to update you on some staffing changes that will be taking place in the new year.

Year 6

Firstly, I'm sure you'll join me in wishing Miss Hardwick good luck as she leaves us in January for her maternity leave. We look forward to being able to share her exciting news with you. We are pleased to announce that Mr Parrett has been appointed to cover Miss Hardwick's maternity leave. Mr Parrett knows the school well as he has been covering this term in 3JW. As Mr Parrett currently is working in the school, we will ensure a smooth transition for the children.

Year 3

We are sad to share that Ms Jones has decided to not return to her teaching post. This will allow her to spend more time with her family. We would like to thank Ms Jones for everything that she has done for the school since joining us 7 years ago. Thank you to Mr Parrett for covering the class this term alongside Miss Whiting.

We are pleased to say that Mrs Langridge will be moving into 3JW to join Miss Whiting as class teacher. This will allow continuity for the rest of this academic year. Mrs Langridge is currently a class teacher in 4LP and therefore this should be a smooth transition for the children.

Year 4

We are pleased to say that Ms Piwowarska will be increasing her teaching days to be full time with 4LP. Therefore whilst 4LP will be waving to Mrs Langridge across the corridor, they will have the familiarity of Ms Piwowarska as their teacher.

EYFS

We are pleased to share with you that Miss Mott is furthering her career to be a teacher but sadly at another school. Whilst we send her huge congratulations, we will be very sad to lose her from our teaching assistant team.

We have adverts out at the moment for teaching assistants to join our team. Please do share these with people that you feel would be a great addition to our school.

Pre-School

We will also be saying goodbye to Mr Sharp at the end of February Half Term as he retires to the country. Mr Sharp has been a valued member of the school for the last 13 years therefore has had involvement in the education of all the children in our school that started their educational journey in EYFS.

We are currently finalising staffing for our pre-school and will update you once this is confirmed.

Whilst there are a number of goodbyes we would like to thank all of our staff, including those listed above, for the commitment and dedication that they have shown and continue to show for our school and your children.

Many thanks,

Scott Tait











Bishop Aldhelm's CE Primary School Winston Ave, Poole, BH12 1PG 01202 715100 office@bishopaldhelms.poole.sch.uk